TIC

Director

Department of Water Resources
Western Regional Office

92 S. Cole Road

Boise, ID 83705

July 30, 1981

Re: Water Permit #63-9758 - Formal Protest
for The Terteling Company, Inc. and J. L. Terteling

Gentlemen:

Please be advised that this constitutes our formal
protest to application for water permit #63-9758 filed by
LTF Incorporated on June 30, 1981, final protest day
August 3, 1981.

As adjacent landowners, The Terteling Company, Inc. and
Joseph L. Terteling, it is our conclusion that the increased
usage as applied for will have a serious and detrimental
impact on wells developed and used by us. It is our posi-
tion that the permit as applied for will be viewed an
encroachment both at law and fact upon our water rights as
they presently exist, having a significant impact due to the
extent of the increased usage and depth on the availability
and water pressure of wells which we have spent rather
extensive time, effort and money to develop.

Please direct any further notices or request you may
have to my attention.

Sincerely yours,
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Walter M. McKew

Counsel for

The Terteling Company, Inc.
and Joseph L. Terteling
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